
Hi Mr. Beverley, I am writing with reference to Reg - 16 Consultation document to 
give my support to the Frisby Neighbourhood Planning Advisory Committee. They 
have worked hard in lengthy consultations with village residents - there is no need 
for me to repeat their recommendations. However, as a resident of Frisby for 21 
years I hope you will appreciate the common sense, careful planing and rightfulness 
of their ideas as representative of a consensus within the village.  Sincerely, Stephen 
Hall.   
 


